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February 14, 2020

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 18-142 Enel X
Petition for Approval of Use of Live Reverse Auction
Withdrawal of Petition

Dear Ms. Howland:

On this date Enel X filed a letter withdrawing its petition in this matter and indicating that it no
longer wishes to litigate the issues raised in this docket. Enel X and the other parties to this
docket have assented to Commission Staff’s suggestion that the Enel X petition be dismissed
without prejudice, the hearing scheduled for February 19, 2020, be canceled, and the docket
closed.

Accordingly, Staff requests that the Commission dismiss the petition without prejudice, cancel
the hearing scheduled for February 19, 2020, and close the docket.

Very truly yours,
F. Anne Ross
Staff Attorney

cc: Service List
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